Dear Mental Health Nurse Interest Group (MHNIG) members,

Did you know that as members of MHNIG you are automatically members of the Canadian Federation of Mental Health Nurses (CFMHN)? This has always been the case, however as of this year a new membership process was initiated to assure your privacy as members of RNAO and CFMHN. This new process means that all MHNIG members are required to complete a CFMHN application in addition to their RNAO application form. 

To activate your automatic CFMHN membership you will need to register at the CFMHN website. The process is simple. Please go to the following link and complete the membership application form: https://www.cfmhn.ca/mhnig-member-application/
 
Be assured, the information gathered is used only by CFMHN to connect with you and for you to receive the member benefits to which you are entitled! Remember there is no extra cost and your activated CFMHN membership will make it easy for you to network with psychiatric and mental health nurses across Canada, follow news and information that pertains to our practice, participate in professional development activities, access standards and position papers and obtain member discounts for our National Biannual Conference. 

If you have any questions please email Carmen Hust, your Ontario CFMHN representative at carmenhust@gmail.com
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All the very best, 

Carmen Hust RN, MscN PhD, CPMHN (c)

